Free Peer Support Training From ChildLine

We are writing to inform you about a preliminary meeting to be held at the Breckland District Resource Base, Dereham on Tuesday 25th November between 1 - 3 pm when Walters Tanifum, CHIPS (ChildLine in Partnerships) Outreach and Training Coordinator for the East and East Midlands along with Ian Hopper, CHIPS will be talking about offering free peer support training to Norfolk schools.  If your school does decide to pursue this we will arrange a formal training session to take place the following term at a suitable venue in Norfolk.  

This is an excellent opportunity for your school to find out more about what is required to set up a peer support scheme.  However peer support should not be taken up lightly. It does need staff involvement and for the children and young people  to be properly supported.   To help you decide whether your school is ready to embark on peer support training please consider some of the following questions:

- Why do you need a peer support scheme?

-  What support structures already exist in the school and how would a peer support scheme complement this work?

-  Are pupils used to being consulted about issues in school?

-  What are the aims of the scheme?

-  What style of peer support?

-   What resources are available?

-  Is there a target group?

-  What time span are you working to?

-  How will you recruit and select?

-  What role will adults play?

-  How will the peer supporters be supported?

-  How will you ensure that peer supporters keep certain things confidential and that they also know when to break confidentiality?

-  Will you be keeping records?

-  What is the role of a peer supporter and what are thee boundaries of their role?

-  How will the scheme be run?

-  How will you raise awareness of the scheme?

-  What are the training needs for the pupils?

-  How will the scheme be monitored and evaluated?

-  How will you keep the students and staff motivated?

(From ChildLine publication:  Setting up a Peer Support Scheme)

If you do decide to join us then please confirm by telephoning or contacting Heather Haycox at the Terrapin, address below (e-mail:  heather.haycox@norfolk.gov.uk   before 14th November.  The room can only hold 40 people so it will be a case of 'first come, first served'.  If you have specific enquires that need answering please contact Rita Adair by e-mail rita.adair@norfolk.gov.uk.  Rita's telephone number is 01603 671426

We look forward to seeing you there.

Rita Adair

Anti-Bullying Alliance Eastern Regional Adviser

Children's Services, The Terrapin, Cecil Road, Norwich, NR1 2TJ

Tel: 01603 671426
